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Dear Weekday School Families, 

We have had a WONDERFUL start to the school year!  The 

children are BUSY working together and learning their new 

ROUTINES.  There is nothing better than a FULL school with 

classroom families building RELATIONSHIPS and enjoying their 

time TOGETHER!!                 

                                        Wishing you well, Ms. Christen 
 

 

LUNCH BUNCH 
Lunch Bunch is our 2019-2020 Fundraiser.  Fundraisers at the 

Weekday School help support programing and buy new resources 

for our school.   

 

Two times per month (once on a M/W/F and once on a T/TH) the 3s, 

4s, and 5s classes will have the opportunity to purchase lunch – a 

slice of cheese pizza, cup of applesauce, and goldfish crackers – 

for $5.  Parents will sign up and pay for their child’s lunch in the 

classroom. 

 

This month the dates are Tuesday, Sept 17 and Wednesday, Sept 25. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 17 

LUNCH BUNCH: 3s, 4s, 5s 

 

September 25 

LUNCH BUNCH: 3s, 4s, 5s 

 

September 26 

5:30 – Desserts with Dads 

 

 
 

DESSERTS WITH DADS 

 

Thursday, Sept. 26 at 5:30 

Dads (or other important 

person), please bring your 

child to his or her Weekday 

School classroom to explore 

and enjoy a cupcake treat! 

 

To Do:   

1. Remember to have your child use the restroom and 

wash hands before entering the classrooms. 

2. Emails will be sent next week if we need any forms for 

your child – please attend to these requests. 

3. Sign up for Lunch Bunch in your classrooms. 

4. Please save PLASTIC LIDS and send them school from 

plastic milk jugs, 2 liter bottles, or something similar – all 

colors and all sizes! We are collecting for a project in 

the Spring. 

http://www.fpwds.com/

